Lockout notices applying to employees of Aarhus University employed under the Confederation of Teachers Unions
(LC).

Lockout notices applying to the Confederation of Teachers Unions (LC) are listed in the table below. Because of the need for emergency staffing, a few
employees may be exempted/released from the lockout notice. These employees will be notified directly by Aarhus University as soon as possible.

The lockout is scheduled to commence on 10 April 2018 at the beginning of the day (00:00 hours). The conciliation board has the authority to
postpone the date at a later point. The lockout will not take place in the event that the negotiating parties conclude new collective agreements.

If you are in doubt about how the lockout will affect you, we encourage you to consult with your union. Find your union representative here

Trade union

All members of the Confederation of Teachers Unions member unions, employed in accordance with the trade union agreement for
employees of the state
with a Bachelor of Education degree between the Confederation of Teachers Unions and the Ministry of Finance.

All members of the member unions of the Confederation of Teachers Unions, employed in accordance with the trade union agreement
for specialist teachers employed at the School for Dental Assistants, Hygienists and Clinical Technicians (SKT) between the Ministry of
Finance and the Confederation of Teachers Unions.

All members of the member unions of the Confederation of Teachers Unions, employed in accordance with the trade union agreement
for teaching assistants employed at the School for Dental Assistants, Hygienists and Clinical Technicians (SKT) between the Ministry of
Finance and the Confederation of Teachers Unions.

All members of the Danish Union of Teachers, employed in accordance with the trade union agreement for nutritionists and home
economists between the Ministry of Finance and the Confederation of Teachers Unions.



http://medarbejdere.au.dk/administration/hr/rekruttering-og-ansaettelse/findtr/

